
 

A letter written to WR Graham from his 
cousin Samuel Cecil Graham.


Dec. 7, 1904


WR Graham Esq

Hamilton, Va


Dear Will,


I received your check for $3.50, with 
your letter which pleased me as much 
as the check. I am always glad to 
know when one of my Graham 
kinsmen is doing well. Probably, 
between us, you made a good move 
when you went to Loudoun and 
swapped it for Tazewell. If you could 
see what is going on with juries at this 
term of the court here you would not 
regret your move.




 

I sometimes feel sad that the 
Grahams, of good and ancient blood, 
who have always been high and 
honorable, look as though they would 
become extinct. I therefore hope, 
planted in your new home, that you 
will continue to grow and bring up a 
family worthy of the name. Let me beg 
one thing of you - educate your 
children, if you have less money to 
leave them. Encourage them to go 
among the highest and best people; to 
emulate high examples. This, at last, is 
the object to be attained. Your father 
did this; he was a gentleman and a 
man of brains. I credit check as of end 
of year.



I told my wife of your letter, and we 
may go to see you some day. I  am in 
excellent health and work harder than 
ever.


Yours sincerely. Graham


